
Grand Junction, Colorado 

August 2, 1922 
 
 
The City Council of the City of Grand Junction met in regular 
session at 8:00 P.M. with Councilman Hampson President Pro Tem 
presiding. The Councilmen present were; Hampson, Marshall, Miller 
and Murr. Councilmen Dowrey, Meders, and Hirons were absent. 
 
 
City Manager Garrett, City Attorney Jordan and City Auditor Peck 
were present. 
 
 
The minutes of the last regular session and of the adjourned 

meetings of July 13 and 19th were read and approved. 
 
 
A petition for sewer on North Seventh Street was presented and 
read. It was moved by Councilman Murr, seconded by Councilman 
Miller that the petition be accepted and filed and that the City 
Engineer be authorized to make the necessary surveys for a 
preliminary estimate. Motion carried. 
 
 
It was moved by Councilman Murr, seconded by Councilman Miller 
that the action taken by the City Council toward accepting and 
filing the petition for Paving No. Seventh on July 5th and toward 
the petition for paving Grand Ave on July 13 be recinded as the 

petitions were not acknowledged. Motion carried. 
 
 
It was then moved by Councilman Murr, seconded by Councilman 
Marshall that the Grand Ave and No. Seventh Paving petitions be 
referred to the City Manager, City Attorney and City Clerk. 
Motion carried. 
 
 
The report of the City Manager for the second quarter of 1922 was 
presented and read. 
 
 
It was moved by Councilman Murr, seconded by Councilman Miller 

that the report be accepted and filed. Motion carried. 
 
 
The preliminary report of the Engineering firm of Burns and Mc 
Donnel on the improvement of the water system was presented and 
read. Action on the report was deferred until the next meeting. 
 
 
It was moved by Councilman Murr, seconded by Councilman Miller 
that the City Attorney and the City Manager investigate the 
purchase of a site for a new reservoir. Motion carried. 



 

 
There being no further business to come before the meeting the 
Council adjourned until 8:00 P.M. August 9 1922. 
 
 
/s/ Fred A. Peck 
 
 
________ 
 
 
City Clerk 
 
 

 


